
 

 

 
 

 

106 E. College Ave., Suite 710 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
 
Phone:  850-222-5479 
Fax: 850-222-2912 
demetria.g.clark@.verizon.com 

 
 

December 23, 2008 - VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
 
Re:  Docket No. 080234-TP 

In re: Implementation of Florida lifeline program involving bundled service packages 
and placement of additional enrollment requirements on customers 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

Enclosed for filing in the above matter is the Verification form to be included with Verizon 
Florida LLC’s answers to the First Set of Interrogatories served by Florida Public Service 
Commission Staff.  This form was inadvertently omitted from the filing of the answers to 
the interrogatories made earlier today.   

If there are any questions reqarding this filing, please call me at 850-222-5479. 

Sincerely, 

s/ Demetria G. Clark 

Demetria G. Clark 




